
Visiting Angels South Yorkshire's Annual Care Fest is on
Bank Holiday Monday 26 August and this year will
raise awareness and funds for Paces and Sheffield

Children's Hospital. 
 

The press article below gives further details.  It 
would be very much appreciated if you could promote 
the event via your Rotary Club. 
 

https://www.thestar.co.uk/must-read/carefest-2024-
care-workers-in-south-yorkshire-invited-to-a-thank-
you-music-festival-on-august-bank-holiday-4717649
 

Many thanks.
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